APPENDIX D

From: Robson, Debra

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: FW: 88 Clarendon Road
Date: 08 December 2022 17:17:16

-----Original Message-----
From: Jeanne Bailey
Sent: 05 December 2022 16:16

To: Licensing Sared Ena)

Subject:

To; licensing Manager
Ref22/03275/LAPREM

I wish to register my objection to this licence being extended to 03.00am for the Brazilian Bar.

It is bad enough that the old betting license was granted an alcohol license in the first place, surely we have
enough bars, cafes and restaurants inPalmerston and Osborne Road as it is.

Since this Brazilian Bar has been open there has been lots of disruption already with broken bottles in the street
near the bar, people standing outside drinking and blocking the pavement and making a lot of noise. Also large
inflatable figures and tables outside.

The strand is also well known for drug dealing at numerous times of the day and night.

It is a residential area and this bar is causing a deterioration of the area already without adding longer opening
hours.

Surely we do not need any more disruption.

Jeanne Bailey
5 St. Catherine street. PO5 2NG
Sent from my iPad





